
Stacey Caulk
North Yarmouth
LD 1002
Dear Judiciary Committee Member, 
My name is Stacey Caulk, and I live in North Yarmouth, Maine.  With two children 
that attend the Greely school system, I have seen the personal toll that is taken on our 
youth when they are targeted for their identity.  This bill discriminates against certain 
children based upon their gender identity and does not allow the school district to 
make policies that make the most sense for its students.    Maine has long protected its
LGBTQ community against discrimination.  Now is not the time to roll back those 
protections.  I urge you to vote NO on LD 1002.


